
October 23, 2001 

WISER 

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS 

Mr. Gerry Guye 

NEW MEXICO OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
District I I 
1301 W. Grand 
Artesia, NM 88210 

RE: Case No. 12733 : 
Docket No. 32-01 - October 4, 2001 

Dear Mr. Guye: 

This letter is written to notify you that corrected Cl 15s from July 2000 through July 2001 
were submitted October 17, 2001. The wells listed below are now shown as injection 
wells. 

Skelly 105, 57, 17, 18, 85, 56, 52, 45, 46, & 47 

Please call should you have any questions. Thanks. 

Sincerely, 

Jl 
Cc: Mr. Mike Jones 

The Wiser Oil Company 
P.O. Box 2568-88241 
Hobbs, NM 88241 
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The Wiser Oil Company 


